
PROFESSIONAL SERVICES AGREEMENT WITH 

GARVER LLC FOR CORPORATE HANGAR 

DESIGN

June 1, 2021RS-21-079



Background

 Killeen-Fort Hood Regional Airport (KFHRA)

readmitted into the Federal Aviation Administration

(FAA) Military Airport Program (MAP) in 2018 for a

five (5) year period

 The FAA has offered KFHRA a grant for the

design of a corporate hangar in the amount of

$349,500
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Background

 Staff negotiated a scope of work and proposed

fees that includes project administration,

geotechnical services, design services to include

preliminary design, final design, and issued for

bid documents, and bidding services

 The negotiated amount is $349,500
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Alternatives

 Do not approve the agreement

 Approve the agreement
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Recommendation

 Approve the professional services agreement

with the Garver, LLC in the amount not to exceed

$349,500 and authorize the City Manager or

designee to execute all agreement documents

and any and all amendments or actions within

the amounts set by federal, state and local law
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